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OIL CONSERVATION COMMISSION
P. O. BOX 871

SANTA FE, NEW MEXICO

February 25, 1958

Mr. Cecil S. Ringle
3433 Purdue Place
Albuquerque, New Mexico

Dear Sir;

. This office, by letter dated September 13,
1957, requested your cooperation in plugging your
Ringle No. 1 and Ringle No. 3 Wells located in the
NE/4 NW/4 of Section 34, Township 6 North, Range 4
East, NMPM, Valencia County, New Mexico. A recent
inspection of the area shows that these wells have
not been plugged.

You are hereby directed to plug the afore-
mentioned wells in accordance with the Rules and
Regulations of the 0il Conservation Commission of New
Mexico, within thirty (30) days from this date. The
Commission will be compelled to institute legal pro-
ceedings if you fail to comply with this directive.

A similar notice has also been sent to the
surety on your plugging bonds, United States Casualty
Company.

Very truly yours,

WILLIAM J. COOLEY,
Commission Attorney
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cc: Gilberto Espinosa



